
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

Luttons News 
 

Whole School Attendance News  
 

Our Federation Target is 97% 
 

This week’s whole school attendance was:  
91.90% 

 
 
 
 

Attendance News 
 
 

Class Attendance News  
 
 
 

Class 1: 89.73% 
 
 
Class 2: 93.98% 
 
 Well done to Class 2 who will be 
enjoying their extra playtime 
next week!  

Individual Attendance News 
Well done to all the children who 
achieved 100% Attendance this week. 
Congratulations to  
our certificate  
winner: 
 
William 
 
 

 
 

A Message from Mrs Mould…. 
Dear Parents and Carers 

Another week has flown by! The children continue to amaze us with their hard work and effort in all 
subjects. It is lovely to see them enjoying their learning and being so eager to talk about it when I visit 
classrooms! I am especially looking forward to seeing the completed Egyptian masks in the Key Stage 2 

classes very soon!  
I would like to thank parents and carers for your support in ensuring your child is in school every day and 

on time. Attendance at both schools is currently very high. If you are struggling with any aspect of 
attendance or punctuality and would like support, please do speak to your child's class teacher. We will 

be happy to support where we can.  
100% weekly attendance is always the aim but we absolutely do understand that children get ill - 

especially at this time of year! We also understand that, at the moment, doctors and hospital 
appointments have to be taken when they are offered, there is usually little room for re-arranging and 

appointments may be in school time.  Children being ill and/or medical appointments are acceptable 
reasons for children being absent. This may mean that they are not able to receive a 100% attendance 
sticker for that week. Please support school in explaining this to your child - that whilst 100% is always 

the aim, sometimes it can't be helped and that there will be another opportunity to achieve 100% 
attendance the following week - and get the sticker!  

 
I hope that you all have a lovely weekend.  

Best wishes 
Mrs Mould  

 

Friday 3rd March 2023 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Stars of the Week: 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Forests School Stars of the Week: 
 
 
 

Class 1 
 

Hannah 
For becoming more 
confidently independent 
within the classroom. 
 

And 
Sara 
For perseverance and 
application in her phonics 
sessions. 
 

Class 1 
 

 
No Forest School 
this week 
 
 
 
 
 

Lower Key Stage 2 
 

 
Annie & Kacey 
 
For keeping the 
environment tidy by 
collecting sticks. 
 

Upper Key Stage 2 
 

 
Jack L 
 
For working hard on 
his knots. 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
Notes from the Headteacher: 

 
 
 
Class 1 

 
Charlie 
For making mature choices 
and becoming more 
independent in Maths. 

And 
 

Stephen 
For continuing to use & 
practice his counting skills. 
 

 

Class 2 
 

Joseph 
For producing a superb Maths 
poster 
 

And 
 

Layla  
For super knowledge of 
multiplying & dividing decimals 
by 10, 100 & 1000 
 

Class 2 
 

Belle 
For her amazing knowledge 
when finding equivalent 
lengths. 
 

And 
 

Thomas  
For being kind & considerate. 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Key Dates:  
 
 
  School Closes for Easter: Friday March 31st  

 
Easter Holiday: Monday 3rd April to Friday 14th April 

 
Training day: Monday 17th April  

 
School Opens: Tuesday 18th April 

 
 
 
 

  

 
 

 

                                                  
 

In Class One this week we have been investigating walls, looking at famous 
walls and deciding what makes them a strong structure. 
 

                                
 
We have also been thinking about words to describe a stormy sea whilst 
learning more about Grace Darling's heroic rescue. 
 
On Thursday we enjoyed lots of book related activities and the boxes of 
puppets have proved a great hit with the children! 
 
 

Our Learning This Week……Class 1  
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 
 

 
We had a wonderful time celebrating World Book day. We shared our favourite books 
with class 1 and enjoyed a hot chocolate too. 
 

                            
 
 

                                          
 
In forest schools, we have been busy building shelters! 
 

                                           
 
 
 
 
 
 

Our Learning This Week……Class 2 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Safeguarding is everyone’s responsibility….. 
If you have any concerns about a child’s safety, please contact the Safeguarding 

Team at school.  
Designated Safeguarding Lead: Mrs Mould (Head)  

Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead: Mrs Walker (Deputy Head)  
Please contact them via the school office:  

01944 738232 
admin@luttons.n-yorks.sch.uk 

If your concerns are out of school hours or in 
the holidays, please phone 

North Yorkshire Multi Agency Screening Team 
(MAST) 

01609 780780 
Or for urgent assistance call the Police on 999 

In Other News… 

 
Non-uniform Days 

Fri 17th March – Raffle Donations please 
Fri 24th March – Easter Donations please (choc/eggs) 

 
Please note change of day for Year 6 SATS Club to allow 

maximum number of children to attend this will be on Mondays 
at 3.15pm 

 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


